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The department of Botany in association with Regional Sericulture Research Station 

conducted an “One day workshop on Sericulture”. The workshop focused on exhibiting the 

different stages of silkworm development, different species their feeds and silk thread. The 

importance of sericulture, the importance of sericulture ,rules and methods adhering to mulberry 

plant cultivation, silkworm rearing, silk thread processing techniques, entrepreneurial 

opportunities and government subsidies were discussed. More than 65 famers 150 students and 

staff members participated in the workshops. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


